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Holy Family Weekly Newsletter 29.01.2021 

We follow in Jesus’ footsteps 

Holy Family Church 
 Fr Peter Draper 
Tel: 01772 725193 

 

Dear parents 

 

I hope you are all ok.  We are all having to continue to adapt to a new and different way to live and work – this can be very stressful and challenging.  

Please do take the time to acknowledge all that you have achieved in keeping your families safe and well. 

 

Fr Peter is live streaming 9.30am Mass on Sundays and this can be found on the St Anthony of Padua YouTube page. What a lovely way to strengthen our 

faith and soothe our fears.  Thank you Fr Peter! 

 

In Sunday’s Gospel we hear how Jesus was a great teacher.  As a teacher myself, I believe, this is the most joyous and rewarding profession of all!  I 

also believe that everyone is, in fact, a teacher. 

 

Being able to see all of the fantastic teaching and learning taking place on Tapestry is incredible.  It shows how the parents of Holy Family school are 

prioritising teaching and learning for their children.  This will mean the children will adapt more easily back into school life. 

 

We are, as always, here to help. 

 

Best wishes 

 
 

Here is a prayer for you to enjoy: 

 

Christ Jesus, teach us how to be kind and generous, sharing what we have with our friends, family and people all over the world. May we always listen to 

your word. Amen. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Laptops 

Please email bursar@holy-family.lancs.sch.uk if your child requires a laptop for remote learning.  We have some donated laptops that we would like to 

distribute to families. 



 

 

  

Online Parent Courses 

The SEND Information, Advice and Support Team are offering FREE zoom sessions on school-related subjects for parents and carers of children and 

young people with SEND – information attached. 

February Half term 

School will close for half term on Friday 12th February.  


